
October is National Principals Month

Principals are one of the hardest working, yet often least recognized individuals in education.  
It is their vision and dedication that provide the determination for achieving student success.

 



During National Principals Month, we would like to show our appreciation for our Principals.  

Mrs. Suzanne Howland - High School Principal
Mr. Floyd Brown - High School Assistant Principal

Mr. Stephen Ebbert - Middle School Principal
Dr. Mark McGalla - Elementary Principal Grades 3-5
Mr. Aaron Sebelin - Elementary Principal Grades K-2



Thank you for being such strong leaders for our District.





